
 
 
 

 
CONSENT FOR PHOTOGRAPHY AND FILMING 

 
In line with the Personal Data Protection Act (PDPA), we are informing parents expressly of the 
need for us to collect, use and disseminate personal data, including photography and filming of 
your child/ward while he/she is in school. These will be used for training, educational, student 
care/safety, publicity, advocacy and communication purposes. 
 
We hope to count on you to support the School’s vision to be the Voice and Model for the autism 
community. This means that from time to time, there may be photography/filming of your 
child/ward while he/she is in school for use in school publications, training videos, student profiling 
and related publicity in print and/or electronic form.  
 
School will ensure responsible use of these photographs and videos that are in keeping with our 
core belief in maintaining dignity and showcasing the abilities of our students. The School reserves 
the rights for the use of these materials as and when determined by the school, for the purpose(s) 
described above, throughout the duration of your child/ward’s education at Pathlight School.   
 
If you wish to withdraw consent for photography and filming, please write in to the School at 
studaff@pathlight.org.sg. Otherwise, it is deemed that you have given consent.  
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